COPRY.
Liop's Register of Shipping,

71. Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3.
1st Auguet, 1932,

Dear sir,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of
your letter of the 28th June relative to the ships
® ACRANGI ", "NIAGARA", "MONOWAI"™ and "HAURAKI", and to
8ay that your rematks have been duly noted.

In reply to your enquiry I have to inform
you that in cases where the Owners desire to retain the
existing freeboards it {11 not be necessary to remeasure

o the sheers.
I am, Dear 8ir,

Yours falthfuily,

Pro Secretary.

A. C., Heron, EBq.,
BYDNEY. N.8.¥.
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